
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
September 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Food Technology contribution and reminders 
 
Your son/daughter will be studying Food Technology throughout their schooling until at 
least year 9. As directed by the National Curriculum they will explore different 
ingredients to learn the skills to cook a range of dishes. As opposed to typical 
mainstream secondary schools we order in and provide the students with what they 
need, rather than them having to bring in their own ingredients. In order to provide 
students with a varied and broad experience throughout the year we politely request a 
contribution of £30 towards the cost of materials used in this subject area. This 
contribution enables us to provide students with a far superior and quality experience. 
This is an annual and not termly contribution. Payments can be made via PARENTMAIL. 
To do this you can login to Parentmail and go to ‘Payments’ then ‘Shop’. Any problems 
making payment please email parentmail@moorhouseschool.co.uk. 
 
We aim to provide students with a practical cookery lesson on a two-weekly basis, they 
will need a named container if they would like to take their cookery home. Practical 
lessons will be commencing this week and will rotate accordingly between theory and 
practical. Students participate in Food Technology on a carousel each half term in KS3. 
Information regarding this can be found out from your child’s class team. Finally, we 
always welcome all donations of unwanted Tupperware and takeaway containers. If you 
have anything you no longer need it would be gratefully received.  
 
Thank you for your support and contributions. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Miss D. Carter 
Director of Food Technology & AHT (Years 8 and 9) 
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